
 

   COVID-19 Advisory  
To: Willow Valley Communities Residents 

From: Dennis W. Griest, President and CFO, Willow Valley Living 

Date: July 28, 2020 
 
Subject: 

 
2 COVID-19 Attributed Deaths – 1 at Lakeside; 1 at The Glen 

 

With sorrow, Willow Valley Communities has experienced two additional COVID-19 attributed 
deaths. The first death, a Resident of Lakeside who passed away at Lakeside, occurred on July 
23, 2020. The second death, a Resident of The Glen who passed away at The Glen, occurred 
on July 24, 2020. In both cases, the Residents who passed away were experiencing other 
significant medical conditions.  

Our entire community mourns the passing of these Residents. 
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